
This week at Cavalry:  

 On Monday, Year 2 enjoyed a visit from ‘Forest Owl’, who brought a barn owl to meet us. The 
children’s writing afterwards showed how much information they learnt and they have also 
created some beautiful pencil drawings. 

 In Nursery, the children have been learning lots of counting rhymes involving food. They have 
particularly enjoyed playing in the role play shop and the role play pizzeria! 

 Year 5 are enjoying the book ‘Why the Whales Came’ by Michael Morpurgo, and have written 
letters inspired by the story. They also enjoyed going to Neale Wade for a football festival. 
 

 

Coming up soon: 
4th February – Internet Safety Week 
4th February – Year 1 visit to Ely Toy Museum 
7th February – final meeting about Wales Residential visit at 4.30 in the school hall. 
18th to 22nd February – school and nursery closed for half term 
4th March – Book Week 
4th to 8th March – Y5/6 residential visit to North Wales 
11th March – Science Week 
12th & 13th March – parents’ evening appointments in school 
12th March – Year 3 visit to Flag Fen 
14th March - final meeting about Burwell House Residential visit at 4.30 in the school hall. 
22nd March – Year 4 visit to West Stow 
27th March – Year 6 visit to Leicester – National Space Museum 
1st to 3rd April – Y3 residential visit to Burwell House 
2nd April – Year 5 visit to Stansted Mountfitchet Castle. 
Friday 5th April – last day of Spring term  
Tuesday 23rd April – school and nursery re-open for the summer term 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 

 

Other information: 

 Today in assembly we are talking to the children about being safe when cycling home from 
school. Some children are riding their bikes on the pavements even when it is very crowded 
and have knocked into other children and adults who are walking home. If your child cycles to 
school (or uses a scooter) please will you remind them to slow down, take care, and walk with 
the bike/scooter when it is crowded.  
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